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The secretariats of FAO, ITU, OPCW, PAHO, UNAIDS, UNESCO, UNIDO, WHO, and WIPO, reaffirm the 
positions previously expressed and elaborated in their respective submissions during the previous stages 
of the consultation process. In summary, we do not believe there is a need to revise the jurisdictional setup 
of the UN common system in light of the recent amendments to the ICSC statute. Furthermore, we are not 
convinced by the effectiveness and proportionality of the proposals in view of the actual issue they aim to 
resolve. According


